
Programs and Issues  

KKWE Niijii Broadcasting 

For Season 1: January - March 2018 

April 10, 2018 

Issues identified:  KKWE has identified the following issues as significant facing our community. 

 A. Lack of information for voters in the current tribal primary election 

 B. Opioid epidemic 

 C. Community lacks information on the Native issues across the country 

 D. Lack of Native American health providers especially nurses in our community 

Programs: KKWE responded to the above issues by: 

 A. Conducting live interviews with all tribal candidates that accepted Niijii Radio's invitation to 
interviewon March 08, 13, 15, 19, 20, 21, 23, 26, 2018, reairing these interviews on April 02, 2018, and 
live broadcasting the Electorial Meet and Greet from White Earth Tribal Community College on March 
19, 2018. 

 B.  Airing the special report, "A grassroots effort to help people struggling with opioid addiction 
is expanding from Minneapolis to Duluth" from the PRX series "Minnesota Native News" on March 23, 
2018 at 4:00 P.M. 

 C.  Airing the program "National Native News" on a daily basis Monday through Friday at noon. 

 D.  Airing the program "The Need for Native Nurses"  from the Native Voice One series "Native 
America Calling" on January 24, 2018. 


